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Sally the sardomc seagull
and Peter the positive pigeon
are the stars of a new film to
show off Great Yarmouth to
residents of its twin town in
France.

The film, produced by young
people in conjunction with
the youth charity MAP, is
called Yarmouth’s Got A Twin
and it was made for the Great
Yarmouth and Rambouillet
Twinning Association.

It follows the two birds on a
whistlestop tour of the resort,
and will be shown to people in
Rambouillet in France.

A special screening was held
at MAP’s offices in Deneside,
and members of the audience
were impressed.

“I thought all the work the
young people put in was very
inspirational,” said Shirley
Weymouth, Mayor of Great
Yarmouth. “The film gives an
overview of Great Yarmouth
and the special events that are
put on annually, which make
Yarmouth a very spec1a1
place to live.

“They have made a

fabulous film that we are
proud of.”

The film follows its two -

feathered protagonists
around some well-known
Great Yarmouth spots
including Haven Bridge and
the train station.

They also meet the
chairman of the twinning
association and Mayor Mrs
Weymouth.

Local filmmaker Matthew
Harrison helped turn the

young people’s ideas into

film.
He taught them skills
including script

writing, filming and editing.
- The project lasted about a
year and captured most of
the town’s annual events.
The young people involved
will soon be able to watch a
similar film made by young
people in Rambouillet.
Copies of Yarmouth’s Got
A Twin have been sent to the
French Twinning Association
and relevant councillors
in Rambouillet. and can be
viewed online at tinyurl.
com/yarmouthsgotatwin
B For more details about
the work that MAP delivers
see www.map.uk.net, call
01493 854839 or visit
52a Deneside, Great
Yarmouth.



